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Hi all,

On the go today:

5. Melling Interchange: The state

low was provided to the Dominion Post in response to

questions about whether a decision has been made on the Melling Interchange.

Regard

The SH2 Melling Inter is one of a number of projects currently being reviewed by the
NZ Transport Age evaluate whether it aligns with the new vision for our transport
network. Once t rk has been completed, work on these projects may proceed as
currently pla staged differently or explore lower cost options. This could mean that
previous s options, or even the preferred option, may change. We expect to be able to
make a ments about decisions on these projects in the New Year.
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Andy Knackstedt / Senior Media Manager
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